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SH1 CLOSURES  
ACROSS 
VICTORIA PARK 
SH1 south across Victoria Park will be 
closed every night between 10pm and 
5am, excluding Fridays and Saturdays, 
from 5 January to 18 March 2015. 
The closures will enable installation of new 
LED lights and steel barriers as part of an 
upgrade of the Victoria Park Viaduct. 
Please follow the signposted detour from  
the Fanshawe Street off-ramp to rejoin SH1  
or SH16 at the Hobson Street on-ramp.
The Cook Street off-ramp and Port/SH16 link 
will also be closed. Northbound traffic using 
the Victoria Park Tunnel is unaffected.

For more information, please visit  
www.nzta.govt.nz/vpv or call  
Auckland Motorways on 09 5200 200.


